Scott,

This is in response to your open records request related to drug testing
at the University of Georgia. Please be advised that the first three
categories of information requested are exempt from release under
O.C.G.A  50-18-72 (a) (1) & (2). As for the remainder of your request,
the UGA Athletic Association has provided the following attachment in
response as well as four other pages of information which I can mail or
fax to you. Please let me know how you would like to receive the
remaining documents. If you have any further questions, please let me
know. Thanks.

--
Mitch Clayton '00
Open Records Manager
UGA Office of Public Affairs
Hodgson Oil Building
286 Oconee Street, Suite 200 North
Athens, GA  30602
706-542-8517
706-542-9492 (fax)
mitchc@uga.edu
Hey Scott,

I contacted the Athletic Association again to see if there was any
additional information they could give me to help fulfill your request.
I will let you know as soon as I hear back. In the meantime, would you
like me to send the documents I do have which contain an invoice and
information from the company that does drug testing for the University.
Scott,

In response to your follow up request for additional information on drug
testing at The University of Georgia, the Athletic Association has
provided us with the attached information. Please be advised that some
information has been redacted as we feel it could be used to identify
athletes. The following schedule is specifically for spring semester of
2007. However, if you wish to have information regarding previous terms,
that can be made available on request. Please let me know if you need
anything further.

--
Mitch Clayton '00
Open Records Manager
UGA Office of Public Affairs
Hodgson Oil Building
286 Oconee Street, Suite 200 North
Athens, GA  30602
706-542-8517
706-542-9492 (fax)
mitchc@uga.edu
Mr. Fontaine,

Please be advised that FERPA and/or HIPPA preclude us from providing the
additional information concerning your first two requests. As for the
last part of your follow up request, we have already provided all the
audits/reports regarding drug testing that the laws permit. Please let
me know if you have any questions.

--
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Mitch Clayton '00
Open Records Manager
UGA Office of Public Affairs
Hodgson Oil Building
286 Oconee Street, Suite 200 North
Athens, GA  30602
706-542-8517
706-542-9492 (fax)
mitchc@uga.edu
